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“Once A Warrior, Always A Warrior”

Hi Everyone!

Well, here we are, halfway 
through another year: one 
of reflecting; reviewing 
how we began; recognizing 

where we are now and how our goals have shifted.

In the beginning, a comprehensive database for all 
Alumni seemed like such a good idea. However, we 
quickly learned that the information we had was only 
as good as the input we received. I regularly receive 
calls from alumni seeking reunion information as 
well as address lists, which was data we had hoped 
to provide. It is what we set out to do in the begin-
ning. Getting various class representatives to supply 
that information is critical, and so far that has not 
come about. If each of you could relate class activi-
ties to the association, it might solve that problem. At 
least it would be a step in the right direction. Please 
give us a call if you can help.

Happily, fund raising has been easier. Generosity 
stems from many sources throughout the community, 
as well as from individuals like you. We have even 
received a promise to match, dollar for dollar up to 
$500.00, any contributions made to the scholarship 
fund, and that has been a tremendous help. Our fund 
is growing, and we presented three more students 
$500.00 each toward furthering their education in 

pursuit of a profession: technical or trade school, the 
arts, and elementary education. It is impressive to 
attend the FHS awards banquet and witness, first 

hand, the tremendous 
amount of talent and 
perseverance displayed 
by our newest Warrior 
alumni as they gradu-
ate.

This past year, in addi-
tion to the 60 plus 
backpacks we supplied 
to FHS students who 

needed them, we made several monetary presenta-
tions. Rewarding students who display exemplary 
character is always a pleasure, and I was lucky 
enough to be the one to personally thank these de-
serving young men and women for “doing the right 
thing!”

DO THE RIGHT THING AWARDS
Jan Mahr Owen, Presi-
dent of Fallbrook 
Alumni Association, 
presents Angel Santiago 
with his check for 
$50.00, for “doing the 
right thing!” 
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DONATIONS
In May, we were asked by 
the girl’s gymnastic team 
for help in a project to raise 
enough money to purchase 
new floor mats. The old 
ones were “shot” and could 
no longer be used for 

meets. The team had to host meets at other schools, 
which was costly. Because you have been so gener-
ous, we were able to help. Jim Grevatt made the pres-
entation.

In August, we will once again pack the backpacks, but 
will combine this event with a new one. On Sunday, 
August 20, 2006, the Fallbrook Alumni Association 
will gather at Live Oak Park for a Picnic and Car 
Rally. At that time, those who attend will be able to 
watch the backpacks being filled for students: 3 in 1, 
fun, food, and production! Watch for more informa-
tion, and please plan on attending. Maybe I will fi-

nally get to meet all of you! THANK YOU SO VERY 
MUCH FOR YOUR GOOD WILL AND SUPPORT. IT 
REALLY DOES MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

         Jan Mahr Owen, President

BACKPACK PICNIC & CAR RALLY
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